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Within the framework of the Erasmus+ Staff Mobility for Training program, representatives 

of Caucasus University from Student Financial Services Department successfully participated 

in a one-week exchange visit to Babeș-Bolyai University in Romania. The program was 

organized by the host university with the aim of fostering international cooperation and 

promoting professional development. 

During the visit, participants had the opportunity to engage in a variety of cultural and 

educational activities. These included introductory meetings, lectures on project 

management, and visits to the city's historical and cultural landmarks. The visit helped 

strengthen the partnership between the universities and created a strong foundation for 

future joint projects. 

The visit not only deepened the relationship between the universities, but also opened up 

opportunities for potential future cooperation. Participation in the administrative staff exchange 

program serves the mission of the Erasmus+ program to promote international cooperation and 

professional development between higher education institutions. 

 


